
 
Dear Mr. Brecher, 
  
Thanks for discussing various aspects of the Applicant's Petition and for answering technical conference attendees’ questions this 
morning.  As we discussed in the technical conference, please have forwarded to the Commission the following: 
 A copy of the Applicant’s FCC petition where the Applicant requests permission to use statistical samples instead of customer self-
certification (request made by Mike Ginsberg with the Division of Public Utilities) 
Copies of communications sent to customers upon initiation of service, solicitations to customers regarding the purchase of the 
Applicant’s service, solicitations to customers regarding the purchase of additional prepaid minutes, etc. (request made by Paul 
Proctor of the Office of Consumer Services) 
Information you may have regarding the number of customers terminating land-line service upon acquiring the services of the 
Applicant (request made by various attendees, including Utah Rural Telecom Association) 
 
  
I have taken the liberty of copying this message to some of the attendees.  They may clarify/correct any requests made here and 
you should feel free to contact them if you need further clarification of their requests.   
  
The information you forward to me will be filed with the Commission and available online in this docket.   
  
  
  
Sincerely,  
  
Ruben H. Arredondo 
Administrative Law Judge/Legal Counsel 
Public Service Commission of Utah 
160 E. 300 S., 4th Floor 
Salt Lake City, Utah 84111 
Tel: 801-530-6716 
Fax: 801-530-6796 
E-mail: rarredondo@utah.gov 
 


